

North Carolina D.A.R.E. Officer’s Association
Holly Locklear, President
2023
NC DARE OFFICER OF THE YEAR Award Application
(Type or print in black ink)
 Full Name:
 _________________________________________________________
Agency: ____________________________________________________________
Nominator:  _______________________________________________________________

Mailing Address: _______________________________________________________________________

City: ____________________________ State: _______________________Zip Code: ________________

Signature of Nominator: ________________________________________________________________
Date of Application: ____________________________________________________________________

Requirements

1. The Officer being nominated must be nominated by a member of the N.C. D.A.R.E. Officers’ Association who is in good standing. 

2. The Officer must be currently active in teaching the elementary/middle school DARE curriculum. 
3. There must be a letter of support for the nomination from the Chief/Sheriff of the DARE Officer. 

4. The Officer must be able to attend the formal banquet on June 15, 2023 in Atlantic Beach. 

5. Deadline is May 7th, 2023
Email application to: Holly Locklear @ hlocklear.bcso@gmail.com
